
     The sanitary crisis has not discouraged our learners. They flew, then
settled and took their mark in their company.

Currently in Malta for some or in Sweden for another, the students were asked to
testify on their mobility. Some are already experiencing their 5th month of training.
Here are some sentences written by the EMVOLPRO group :

"This experience is one of the most enriching, from a human and professional point
of view. An experience that I recommend to people who like new adventures."                                              
                                              
              
                                                                              
"My internship went super well, the employees immediately made me feel
comfortable and I quickly learned the job of a receptionist that I knew nothing about
before. I'm starting to be less reserved and having to speak in English has helped my
pronunciation tremendously. In addition, my level has definitely improved."

"I have been working in Malta for 3 months now at the Stradivarius store. I was
quickly integrated, my colleagues are great, we are a real team."

"I hope to gain as much experience and knowledge as possible in order to be accepted
into a Bachelor's degree and become a Human Resources Manager."

  
 
                                                                        
 "I am always very pleased to go to work, I integrated the team very easily.
I find motivation just realizing how unique this experience is." 
                                                                - Stan Boudet

Mobility, a professional opening
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Sabrina  Alexis, Stan, Léo, Manon, 
Sohayb, Méliana et Célestine

For all information or registration
please contact Mrs. Chassaing: marie-
pierre.chassaing@ac-poitiers.fr or call

the school at 05 45 36 83 10 and ask
for Mrs. Chassaing.

- Léo Guiochet Gesta

- Sabrina Bellot

- Méliana Ferreira Dealmeida

- Alexis Bléneau



    Manon, come back to France on February 9th since her company, a hotel
for animals, closed due to Covid-19. 

Léo, Manon, Sabrina, Méliana,
Alexis et Sohayb

 

For all information or registration
please contact Mrs. Chassaing: marie-
pierre.chassaing@ac-poitiers.fr or call

the school at 05 45 36 83 10 and ask
for Mrs. Chassaing.

The Envolpro head of department, travels throughout the Poitiers academy. 

She has already visited the high schools that have asked her in, so if you are interested,

do not hesitate to contact me.

The application campaign is open,

 Please visit the website of the Lycée Jean Monnet in Cognac,

 click on the international section.  
 

 

 

     "If I had not left, I think I would have regretted this choice. I am proud
of myself, leaving has made me grow, I am discovering many things. If I
had to do it again, I would make that choice. "
 - Sohayb Boufarha 


